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CHAIR OF  
THE COORDINATING BUREAU  

OF THE NON-ALIGNED MOVEMENT 

 

COMMUNIQUE OF THE COORDINATING BUREAU OF THE                

NON-ALIGNED MOVEMENT  
 

The NAM Member States strongly condemn the recent armed attack by the armed forces 

of Armenia, with the use of artillery, against the positions of the armed forces of 

Azerbaijan along the international border between the two States, which led to military 

escalation and caused numerous casualties. 

 

The Coordinating Bureau of the Non-Aligned Movement reaffirms its support to the 

settlement of the conflict between Armenia and Azerbaijan on the basis of the United 

Nations Security Council resolutions (S/RES/822, S/RES/853, S/RES/874, S/RES/884).  

 

The NAM Member States extend their firm support for the independence, sovereignty 

and territorial integrity of the Republic of Azerbaijan and express their solidarity with the 

Republic of Azerbaijan in the efforts aimed at restoration of its territorial integrity.  

 

                 New York, 18 July 2020 

 


